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9 September 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

To finish off such a successful term for our dance students – we have invited Danny and Fernando, two professional 
dancers some students may have worked with last year, to teach our junior classes a new routine to be performed 
at dance night (week 2 term 4)   

Times scheduled for workshops are as follows:  
 
Monday 12 September    8:30am to 11:30am    Year 9 DAX  
Monday 12 September 12:30pm to 3:00pm    Year 8 DAX  
Tuesday 13 September     9:00am to 12:00pm    Year 7 DIMS  

Our guest choreographers will be teaching full routines in the time slots allocated to each group meaning it will be 
a very gruelling 3 hour session, teaching them new and innovative movement. The pieces will be technically 
demanding and be aimed at an advanced level. Students will require dance clothes, socks/shoes and a water bottle.  

As these workshops are curricular related, there is no cost for this activity for students participating in the 
Student Resource Scheme (SRS). As per the conditions of the Student Resource Scheme and Queensland 
Education policy, students participation in College activities such as excursions, camps and sport may be 
restricted if fees are not fully paid or an arrangement is not in place and up to date.  Essential learning 
activities will not be restricted.  Parents experiencing financial difficulty are encouraged to contact the 
College to discuss this. If you wish to discuss a payment plan, please contact Client Services on 5490 2666. 

Any relevant changes to medical details or emergency contacts that are currently kept on record by the college 
should be updated immediately. This includes information on any recent medical conditions that may limit, or be 
aggravated by your student’s participation in this activity. And also includes details on any medication currently 
being taken that might be relevant in a medical emergency.  

Please be aware that when involved in activities there is an inherent risk of physical injuries occurring without any 
negligence on the part of the school and in such circumstances the responsibility for the injury and any associated 
costs will rest with you and not the school. Parents are advised that the Department of Education, Training and 
Employment (DETE) does not have Personal Accident Insurance cover for students. DETE has public liability cover 
for all approved school activities and provides compensation for students injured at school only when the 
Department is negligent. If this is not the case, then all costs associated with the injury are the responsibility of 
the parent or carer. It is a personal decision for parents as to the type and level of private insurance they arrange 
to cover students for any accidental injury that may occur.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school during school hours on 5490 
2666.  

Yours sincerely  

   
Erin Shevelling         Fiona Free  
HOD Arts         Principal – Secondary School 
 


